
 

“RELIGION AND SCIENCE; PATHWAYS TO TRUTH” 

This Study Group will start on Wednesday May 7th at 7 pm.  

Topics:  May 7th  
Can You Be a Christian and Believe in Science or the Reverse? 

May 14th  
Is There a Heaven or a Black Hole? 

May 21st  
Genetics, Ethics and Should We be Playing God? 

May 28th  
The God Delusion, or Who Does Richard Dawkins Think He’s 

Fooling? 

 

Reading materials are available on the counter at 
the back of the santuary. 
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Next Week’s Scripture Readings: 

Act 2: 14a, 36 – 41 
Luke 24: 13-35 

 

The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our prayers today 
for the Transcona Memorial United Church and those in ministry 

there: Jeff Cook and Carol Fletcher 

 

 

OUR MISSION 
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, we 
nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and learning 

together, caring for each other, embracing our diversity, 
reaching out to those who live around us and working together 

in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 

April 27, 2014 – May 4, 2014  

Monday 6:15 pm Sparks & Brownies 
Tuesday 1 pm Art Group 
 7 pm  Garden Club 
Wednesday 9:30 am Moms ‘n’ Tots  
Thursday 9:30 am Study Group 
 1:30 pm  Little Moccasins 
 7:45 pm Choir Practice  
Next Sunday 9:45 am Joyful Noise Practice 
 11:30 am Trustees Mtg. 

 5 pm Spring Dinner! 

Please hand in your Lenten Calendar coins TODAY so 
that we can get the monies counted and sent to the 
preschool in Africa.  Thank you! 

                   Spring into ACTION and mark your calendars  
for The Annual Spring Dinner  

on Sunday May 4th at 5 pm.  
Join us for a family-style roast beef dinner 
and games! Adults $15 Youth $7 and 5 yrs. 

and under/ free. 
                       Bring your friends and family!  

 
WE NEED YOU!  The Worship Council 
and the Christian Development Council 
need volunteer members! Please sign-up! 
The list is on the sanctuary door.  

 



A big Thank You to the Easter Bunny ?? for leaving chocolate 

eggs for the counters throughout Lent! 

 

The  Lacoste Gift Cards  can be purchased by 

contacting the office at 256-8792. The gift cards will be 

sold again after church in the next few weeks. The pick-up 

date for these cards will be May 11th.  Thank you!! 

Are you interested in becoming a church member? We are planning to 

hold confirmation classes in May and June. 

Please contact Luci to sign-up. 

“Calling all Women” – Manitoba & Northwestern Ontario 

Conference UCW Retreat is this June 6, 7, 8 at the ‘Wilderness 

Edge’ in Pinawa. MB registration $175.00. Please check the 

bulletin board just outside the sanctuary for registration forms 

which must be in by May 15th, 2014. 

A Congregational Meeting will be held on Sunday May 18th to 
covenant with the new Official Board. 

Spring is indeed here and when your are doing your spring 

cleaning please remember the church as there will be a  

“Rummage Sale” on May 23
rd

 and 

24
th

We accept things like small 

appliances in good working 

order, gentlely-used household 

and kitchen items, books, 

jewellery, DVD’, toys tools etc. 

Please NO large appliances or 

clothing. There will be a sign-up 

sheet for helping before , during 

and after the sale. Watch for it! 

Please do not bring your items 

before Tuesday May 20
th

, we have no where to store them.  

Pick-up the latest copy of our church newsletter, the 
‘SOUTHWINDS’ which you will find on the small square 
table as you enter the sanctuary.  

 

Coffee and Conversation will be held this July and August on 

Wednesdays from 2 – 4 pm. July 2, 9, and 16 has volunteers in 

place. There is a need for volunteers to take, possibly 2 weeks 

each for the remaining Wednesdays to set-up and get 

coffee on and ice tea made. Helen Howlett is the contact 

person. Her phone number is 254-5450 or she 

can be reached by email 

hjanhow@mymts.net  There will be a sign-up 

sheet in the Narthex beginning May 4th. 

During August there could be some fresh 

garden vegetables brought in by some who 

generously share their bounty.  

 

Thanks to the generosity of the WPUC  congregation at 
Christmas, the Outreach Council  had enough funds left 

(from the purchase of items for Christmas Hampers) 
to prepare and deliver Easter Hampers last week 

to the refugee families that we support. 
The families were very surprised and 

grateful for the gesture. 
We would also like to thank Lillian Aird for the treats, 

as well as Carol Belsham and Derek Read 
for their help with deliveries. 

 

Splash Child Care Centre in the North End is in need of 

donations of children’s bus tickets to enable them to 

participate in activities over the summer. Donations 

can be left at the office.  

 

 
 

 

mailto:hjanhow@mymts.net

